
INFORMATION FOR PARENTS

PRESCHOOL AND CHILDREN
In interest of your child’s safety, we are making some changes to our Sunday and Wednesday policy. 
We will have more traffic on 2nd floor and your child’s safety is our utmost concern. Please see below 
our new process for construction beginning Wednesday, February 13 through mid-August.

Preschool:
•	 Each parent MUST have their pickup ticket to receive their child.
•	 Older siblings will not be able to pick up any younger siblings.
•	 All parents will check in their children for Sunday School and Worship Care. This will begin 
starting on February 17th.  If a child is only going to Worship Care, then parents will only need to 
check the child in for Worship Care. 

Children:
•	 Children in grades 1-4 will need to be picked up by a parent. 
•	 Sunday AM- Children in Grades 1-2  will be taken to Children’s Worship by their SS teachers.  	
	 Parents will pick up from Children’s Worship until May 19, 2019 when Children’s Worship 	
	 ends for the summer. 
•	 Sunday AM- Children in grades 3-4 will be picked up at their SS class. 
•	 Wednesday Nights- pick up from MIT class
•	 Children in grades 5-6 can be released to go to their parents if we have a dismissal card on file. 	
	 If we do not have a dismissal card on file, they will not be released from the classroom.

If you have any questions please contact Sarah Lovinggood (slovinggood@shades.org) for Preschool 
Ministry and Stephanie Hartsell (shartsell@shades.org) for Children’s Ministry.

SUNDAY SCHEDULE DURING CONSTRUCTION

8:00-9:10am		  Sunday School
9:15am			   Sunday School classrooms must be cleared out for next group
				    Worship Care begins for preschool (babies-4 year olds)
				    Pick up 8:00 Sunday School children (grades 3-6)
9:30-10:30am		  Worship Service 
9:30-10:40am		  Sunday School
10:45am			   Sunday School classrooms must be cleared out for next group
				    Worship Care begins for preschool (babies-4 year olds)
				    Pick up 8:00 preschoolers and Children’s Worship 
				    children (grades K-2)
				    Pick up 9:30 Sunday School children (grades 3-6)
11am-12:00pm		  Worship Service
				    Sunday School 
12:10pm			   Pick up 11:00 preschoolers and Children’s Worship children 
				    (grades K-2)



HAND IN HAND
•	 The drive-thru between the Fellowship Hall and Giers will be closed; therefore, drop 
	 off will take place by driving through the Hand in Hand parking area toward the back 		
	 playground. 

•	 The Giers glass doors at the drive-thru will remain open throughout construction.  		
	 The breezeway entrance doors off the Worship Center Plaza will be closed during 
	 construction.

•	 The Hand in Hand parking area and classroom hallway will not be affected throughout 
	 construction.

Please contact Amy Kirby (akirby@shades.org) if you need assistance. 

STUDENTS
•	 Middle School (Grades 7-8) Sunday School will remain in the same location: 
 	 Dobbins 5th floor.

•	 High School (Grades 9-12) Sunday School will move from the Conference Center
	 to the Fellowship Hall.

•	 Students are encouraged to attend the same Sunday worship service as their family.  

If you have questions, contact Andrew Johnson (ajohnson@shades.org).


